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May 2018
Monday 28 May 2018 – Bank Holiday
The surgery will be closed on Monday 28 May 2018 and re-open on Tuesday 29 May 2018 at 8.00am as usual.

GP Cover

Dr Zaidy will be on Maternity Leave until October 2018 and Dr Sivarajan will continue to provide locum cover during this time.

Automatic Opening Doors

We are very pleased with the installation of our new front doors.  This should make entering the building much easier for our patients who require wheelchair access.  We would like to thank our Patient Group for agreeing to fund some of the cost of these through the Patient Fund.
Educational Supervisor of the Year Award, Yorkshire & Humber – Year 2018

In recognition of the work we all put into teaching at our practice, we are pleased to announce we won the above award. Dr Webb and Dr Brotherton received the award on our behalf.  
Research

We are soon starting work involving a new study looking at some groups of patients and their individual risk of heart disease. This will be a relatively small group of patients and contacted individually by letter.
Other studies are ongoing and include our early arthritis study.

Please see the Research Notice Board in the waiting area for more details.
Adverts – Pharmacies/Repeats
Please be aware when signing up with any outside agencies or downloading apps, this is not linked to the practice and you must read the small print or contact us if you have any queries before signing up.

Patient Group Meeting

Our next meeting is due to be held on Monday 2 July 2018 at 6pm, we are always looking for new members to join our group.
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If you have any queries regarding the practice please call us on 01430 440225
Implementation of GDPR





What is GDPR?


GDPR stands for General Data Protection Regulations and is a new piece of legislation that will supersede the Data Protection Act. It will not only apply to the UK and EU; it covers anywhere in the world in which data about EU citizens is processed.


The GDPR is similar to the Data Protection Act (DPA) 1998 (which the practice already complies with), but strengthens many of the DPA’s principles. The main changes are:


Practices must comply with subject access requests


Where we need your consent to process data, this consent must be freely given, specific, informed and unambiguous


There are new, special protections for patient data


The Information Commissioner’s Office must be notified within 72 hours of a data breach


Higher fines for data breaches – up to 20 million euros





What is ‘patient data?


Patient data is information that relates to a single person, such as his/her diagnosis, name, age, earlier medical history etc. 





What is consent?


Consent is permission from a patient – an individual’s consent is defined as “any freely given specific and informed indication of his wishes by which the data subject signifies his agreement to personal data relating to him being processed.”


The changes in GDPR mean that we must get explicit permission from patients when using their data. This is to protect your right to privacy, and we may ask you to provide consent to do certain things, like contact you or record certain information about you for your clinical records.


Individuals also have the right to withdraw their consent at any time.


If you have any queries regarding Data Protection matters Contact The Practice Manager.











